
 
 

ACCEPTANCE OF QUOTE FOR 

2025 Sludge Placement 

Pursuant to an advertisement for the - 2025 Sludge Placement - project, which includes the 

placing of hauled sludge into the open landfill of Phases 5-8 with a bulldozer, quotes were 

requested, received, and tabulated, and the following quotes were received complying with the 

advertisement: 

Bidder   Base Bid 

Engineer’s Estimate                  $72,500 

                  JRadtke Trucking       $74,250 

                  TLC Construction       $64,800* 

*Bidder did not meet all the requirements.   

The Water Wastewater Manager is recommending the Base Bid be awarded to JRadtke 

Trucking (Jim Radtke) who appears to be a responsible bidder. 

NOW, THEREFORE, THE GRAND RAPIDS PUBLIC UTILITIES COMMISSION: 

Now therefore, the Grand Rapids Public Utilities Commission hereby authorizes and directs the 

President and Secretary to enter into a contract with JRadtke Trucking in the name of the Grand 

Rapids Public Utilities Commission for a total contract amount of $1.65 / cubic yard (estimated 

to be $74,250 for 2025) and in accordance to the plans and specifications therefore approved 

by the Grand Rapids Public Utilities Commission. 


